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We had 8 members attend our lunch meeting on 2/19. Those attending 
were Anne, Ben W, Ann, Maria, Rick, Bob, Pat, and Ben G. All enjoyed a 
lunch consisting of Chicken, green beans, potatoes, salad, an excellent 
soup, and cheese cake.  Maria led the meeting and said the prayer. We 
sang " Take me down to Kiwanis". 
 
Rick gave a happy dollar in advance of his meeting this week with the 
Southwest Key Club. He is going to present them with a Kiwanis check 
towards their upcoming DCON trip (see photo below). Pat had a happy 
dollar for his recent trip to Mexico. We spent, the majority of our meeting 
reviewing the requests we received for I-Pads for Autistic children in the 
Green Bay area. We decided to donate five iPads. 
 
We will have two meetings in March. We will meet at the Hyatt on March 
4th for lunch. Our second meeting will be at the GBASO Skate Park on 
Wednesday March 13th, where we will entertain the Nicolet 3rd grade class. 
That meeting will begin at 10:00 and end at 12:00 noon. Final details on this 
meeting will be included in our meeting notes of March 4th. 
 



 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

By: Bob Rowan 
 


